
September 27, 2015 

 The Brook Creek Neighborhood Association approves of the current Verizon site plan under 
consideration for 2001 Moodie Rd.  

 We would like to express our appreciation to the City Commission for following the Burroughs Creek 
Corridor Plan, and moving the cell tower to this more appropriate location.  We would also like to thank the 
City Attorney for defending the Commission's decision from the Verizon lawsuit. 

        Sincerely,  
         Rena Figures 

Brook Creek Neighborhood Association 
Rena Figures, President 

1502 Harper St., Lawrence KS 66044 
Telephone: 785-766-7571 

e-mail: brookcreekna@gmail.com; thegreensoaper@yahoo.com
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